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Dear PTA Leaders,  
 
In 2020 the annual National PTA Convention will be in Louisville, Kentucky. We have been               
asked to create a PIN to give out at this summer’s National PTA Leadership Conference to help                 
promote. With an abundance of talented student artists in Kentucky, we have created a contest.               
The winner will receive a certificate, as well as will have their design used for the Kentucky PTA                  
2020 Pin, as well as used by Kentucky PTA to help promote the upcoming National PTA                
Convention. In addition, the pin will be placed in this year’s Kentucky PTA Summer              
Leadership Conference packet.  
 
 
A couple things to keep in mind:  

● The focus is Kentucky and/or PTA, the Pin design should reflect that.  
● Pins are small, too much detail may not transfer over to a Pin.  ​(***Note: pin will be 

approximately 1.5 inches square)  
 
Each PTA/PTSA can submit their top 10 drawing created by students to the KY PTA office.  
 
 
Rules:  

1) PTA/PTSA Must be in Good Standing to submit any entry.  
2) All Entries are due to the KY PTA not later than (post marked) March 29​th​, 2019.  

a. You can mail the drawings to PO BOX 654, Frankfort, KY 40602   or scan (color 
copy) and email to ​kentuckypta@bellsouth.net​, subject: PTA Pin Contest  

3) All submissions must be created by a student.  
4) A permission form must be filled out for each entry, parent signature is required for each 

student under 18. – No exceptions.  
 

 
 
 
 

We will announce the winner no later than April 30​th​.    We cannot accept any late 
submissions due to the fast turnaround. 

 
 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kentucky PTA at 502-226-6607. 
 

Relevancy   *   Relationships   *   Reputation 


